
 

Advisory   

It has been noticed that a number of professionals who have 

not paid their annual membership fees for IRSE are still using the 

respective grades of IRSE Membership and are highlighting 

themselves as members of IRSE.  

The individuals who have not paid their annual membership 

fees are not entitled to use the grades of IRSE Membership or 

declare themselves as members of IRSE. Indulging in such practices is 

unethical and is also prohibitive to the Bylaws of IRSE.  

Such individuals who are using the respective grades of IRSE 

Membership and also highlighting themselves as members of IRSE 

without having paid the due membership fees are advised to 

immediately remove such affiliations from all forms of 

communications and different public forums. 
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